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WELCOME 2021!
LET'S TOAST TO YESTERDAY'S ACHIEVEMENTS AND
TOMORROW'S BRIGHT FUTURE!

ntsgna.org

UPCOMING EVENTS

You're invited!!

Free 1 CNE educational event
sponsored by Ambu- Leader in
Single-Use Scopes.

Minimizing the Risk: Disposable Scopes in the GI
Suite

January 16th, 4 pm to 5 pm

RSVP by filling out the attached registration and
email the completed form to Taylor Smith at
tasm@ambu.com.

**You will receive instructions to gain access to the
event on Thursday, January 14th**

Please click the links below to register

Webinar:
https://tasm0.aidaform.com/Ambu-CEC-
Jan16-registration-form

In-person: https://conta.cc/3mTvmqk

January 27, 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm
Seating is limited to 25 participants.

Venue:
STIRR
2803 Main St.
Dallas, TX 75226

https://tasm0.aidaform.com/Ambu-CEC-Jan16-registration-form
https://tasm0.aidaform.com/Ambu-CEC-Jan16-registration-form


IT'S TIME TO RENEW YOUR
MEMBERSHIP!!
Refer new membership to share
the benefits and free educational
events!

DID YOU KNOW?
1 IN 279 Americans are LYNCH Positive. 95% do not know

LYNCH SYNDROME- A genetic condition with a high risk
of developing colon and other cancers. Knowing your
family history is the first step to preventing and surviving
cancer.

ColonCancerCoalition.org

We regret to inform you of the passing of one
of the founders of the North Texas SGNA,
Patricia Crumlish. There will be an editorial
about her/us in a future SGNA Journal.

https://edition.pagesuite.com/popovers/dynamic_article_popover.aspx?artguid=ee46f44a-b88c-4380-
aa77-d30333e72abe&appid=3565
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THE NTSGNA OFFICERS


